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BRIDGE 
REPORT

by Bob Sutton

Many people who retire from a job 
are always looking for something 
to keep their minds active.  There 
are the physical outlets such as 
archery, travel, bowling, ping pong 
and golf.  But, for those who wish 
to remain mentally active, come 
out and play bridge.  You can get 
books from the library or, better 
yet, visit any Bridge Club and you 
will be rewarded by how well you 
are received.  To which end, you 
will be introduced to others who 
were in the same boat as you not 
too long ago.  The quickest way to 
learn bridge is by playing.  

At our club, if you come across 
something you cannot figure out, 

just squirm, take a deep breath 
and ask for help.  Eventually, the 
roadblocks will become less and 
less as you gain experience and 
confidence.  Another thing I like 
to inform newbies about is to not 
worry about learning to score; that 
will all come in good time. 
 
If you wish to learn or brush up on 
your bridge skills, join ABC Seniors 
for $7.00 per year and come out 
every Tuesday afternoon at 1:00 
p.m.  If you would like an enjoyable 
meal, arrive at 12:00 noon.  Please 
remember, the North Kawartha 
Community Centre is a scent-free 
building.

If you would like to be a part of our 
Bridge group, come on over to the 
NKCC and socialize, watch, learn, 
or play on Fridays from 1 to 4 p.m.  

For further informa-
tion, please call 
Bob at 705-656-
9401.


